
JULY 2024 

1: Duane Cheek, Teri Conrad, Peter Oerter 
2: Mary Hampton, Luke Pratt 
6: Sven Milder 
7: Roger Dunlap, Jack New,  
Cris Seippel 
8: Jordan Shelton 
12: Samantha Cheek, Steven Nixa 
13: John Berkenstock, Peyton Payne,  
Lily Swing, Nicholas Swing 
14: Turner Collins, Jeffrey McCarn Vickey Pitts, 
Bob Snyder 

15: Charlotte Portacio-Revels, Philip Simpson 
16: Ramona Prestwood, Richard Segal 
20: Emily Johnson 
21: Charlie Miller 
22: Karen Dorsett, Michael Griffin 
23: Ford Jackson 
27: Doug Hall, Jack Johnson, Mary Lott 
28: Adalyn Church, Cole Hastings,  
Nancy McKoon, Heinz Milder, 
31: Brooks Lott, Jessica Tucker 

Dear	Calvary	Family,


We	are	delighted	to	announce	that	Helen	
Pelkey	has	accepted	the	position	of	
Director	of	Children,	Youth,	and	Families	
here	at	Calvary.	She,	her	husband	
Richard,	and	their	daughter	Olivia,	will	be	
moving	to	Winston-Salem	from	Austin,	
TX	and	will	be	starting	work	with	us	on	
September	3rd.	Helen	has	worked	for	
several	different	Episcopal	and	Methodist	
churches,	doing	children	and	youth	
ministry.	She	feels	truly	called	to	minister	
to	children	and	their	families.	In	her	free	
time,	Helen	likes	to	thrift	shop,	travel,	
read,	and	take	her	2	dogs,	Milo	and	Eli	
for	long	walks.


Sincerely, 

The	Calvary	Staff


July Birthdays 



Dates Camp Campers Leaders
June 30 – 
July 6

Mission 
Camp 2

Lilli Baker, Harrison 
Grubbs, Addison Nance, 
Carter Nance, Gabe Price, 
Gage Pristas, Jacek 
Pristas, Kaden Pristas, 
Nate Smith, Alexander 
Stultz, Felix Stultz, Dexter 
Wiggins

Melanie Nance, Kristie Pristas, 
Chaz Snider

July 7-13 Senior 
High

Ryley Jones, Carter Nance Stephanie Nixa, Linda Seippel

July 
14-20

Middle 
High 2

Harper Jones, Braelyn 
Marion, Eralyn Marion

July 28– 
August 3

Junior 2 Elliott Ingram, Max Price, 
Nora Smith, Sara Snider

Addison Nance, Carter Nance, Bill 
& Linda Seippel

June – 
August

ALL Tres & Dawn Fordham

Once again this summer, our children and youth will be participating in various camps 
at Laurel Ridge throughout the summer months. We are so excited for them to have these 
experiences on the mountaintop. Not only do we have lots of our kids heading up to Pre 
Junior, Junior, Middle, and Senior High Camps, but we also have a whole crew going to 
Mission Camp, and lots of our members headed up at various times to serve as counselors 
and leadership. 

We have a few ways that we can support our members as they go. 

1. Pray for them. Each and every one for each and every week! 
2. We encourage everybody to send our Laurel Ridge campers mail this summer! 

Postcards are available in the West Lobby. Write your message and the following 
address and return them to the West Lobby in the same box. We will stamp them and 
mail them off to our campers! 

Address your letter or card to: 
Camper’s Name 
Camp Attending 

Laurel Ridge 
124 Pendry Drive 

Laurel Springs, NC 28644 

Thank you for all you do to support our children, youth, and families, as well as our vital 
ministry at Laurel Ridge. What a blessing that mountain home away from home has been 
for so many.

LAUREL RIDGE CAMPERS



Belinda Craver Linville 
Romaine Poindexter 

    
Michael Payton McCollum, Sr. 

Dee Brown 
RJR Class of 1973  

50th Reunion Committee 

TRIBUTES

Please note that this reflects tributes as of June 5th, 
2024.  All tributes received after that date will be 

included in the next Calvary Connections.  

A special thanks to Dee Brown for compiling these! 

If you have any questions, please contact us by 
emailing our financial secretary, Sabrina, at 

sabrina@calvarymoravian.org.

MEMORIALS 

Calvary	has	supported	Brunson	Elementary	School	in	
many	ways	over	the	years	that	we	have	partnered	
with	them.	Again	this	year	they	are	asking	us	for	
donations	of	school	supplies.	Below	is	a	list	of	needed	
supplies.	Every	single	donation	is	appreciated!  

Pencils 
Tissues 

Crayons-8	or	16	count 
Markers 

Colored	pencils 
Sticky	notes 
Glue	sticks 

Elmer’s	bottle	glue 
Dry	erase	markers	(blue	or	black) 

Notebook	paper 

Boxes	are	located	in	the	West	Lobby	and	first	floor	
stairwell.	Our	deadline	for	donation	drop-off	is	July	
28th.	If	you	would	like	to	give	money	in	lieu	of	items,	
please	send	in	a	check	with	“Brunson	School	
Supplies”	in	the	memo,	and	we	will	purchase	supplies	
with	any	donations.	Thank	you	for	your	support	of	
our	partnership	with	Brunson!	If	you	have	any	
questions,	please	contact	Amanda	
(amanda@calvarymoravian.org). 

mailto:amanda@calvarymoravian.org


The Rev. Chaz Snider, Pastor & Head of Staff 
Amanda Schumpert,  
Director of Music & Congregational Ministries 
Jacob Patrick, Office & Communications Manager      
Gordon Cranfill, Jr., Facilities Manager 
Mary Louise Kapp Peeples, Organist 
Sabrina Maksi, Financial Secretary 
Brian C. Lott, Band Director                                      

   

600 Holly Avenue 
Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

Church Office: 336.722.3703    
office@calvarymoravian.org 

www.calvarymoravian.org 

Office Hours 
Mon-Thurs 8 AM-4 PM 

Lunch Hour: 12:30-1:30 PM 
Closed on Fridays

Worship - 11:00 a.m., in person & via live stream 
www.calvarymoravian.org  

Click on “Live Stream” 

600 Holly Avenue 
Winston-Salem, NC 27101-2716 
Address Service Requested

http://www.calvarymoravian.org

